
From: Erin Rains [mailto:rains.erin.m@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 3:46 PM 

To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: Future CAFOs 

 

Please adequately notify all local media prior to issuing future permits for any CAFO so the public can be 

fully aware of what will occur.   

 

Additionally, please also notify and involve the National Park Service should a permitted CAFO directly 

affect the land/water it is supposed to protect.   

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Rains 

 


